L ]
G M I | Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Re:

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, May 10, 2019 at 2:58 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

| have met with the applicant and discussed her proposal in detail. At this time we would recommend that the BOS
approve this request, but as this is a "Restaurant” license to sell beer and wine on premise, we feel food options beyond
what the applicant proposed to me (pre-packaged popcorn and pretzels) should be required particularly since the
applicant anticipates customers being on site for 3 1/2 hours or more. | did ask the applicant to consider something
consistent with what another similar business in Natick Center had offered for food options along with what the Belkin
Farm Tap Room does. The building in question is sited at Rt.9 west and Wethersfield Road, so i would anticipate most
customers driving not walking or biking. Pulling out onto Rt.9 at this location can be difficult during many hours of the day
and night for any driver given the speed and volume of traffic.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, May 9, 2019 at 9:35 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Donna Donovan
Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410



